
Department of Botany, MCC conducted a webinar on “Bamboo – A 

grass with bright prospects” on 05th February, 2022 to bring 

awareness among the students about Bamboo and its importance in 

ecosystem management. Punati Sridha (Retd. IFS), Bamboo Society of 

India, gave a talk to UG and PG students and explained about the 

different types of bamboo, their significance in ecosystem restoration 

and their diversity including their nutritional and economical values.  

 

 


